

July 19, 2023

RE: Provider Departure

Dear Valued Parent:

We would like to notify you that Joy Carroll, PA is leaving our Practice. Her last day with our group will be September 22, 2023.

Our Matthews-Vu Pulsar location has other pediatric providers dedicated to your child's continued care.

- Dr. Blake Graham Monday-Friday, 8:00 am 12:00 pm
- Dr. Casey Stewart Tuesdays & Fridays, 8:00 am 5:00 pm

Our staff welcome the opportunity to assist you with a transition of care.

If you'd like to transfer outside of our Practice, you can find a copy of a medical records request on our website under Resources – Patient Forms.

Thank you for your continued trust in Matthews-Vu for all your healthcare needs.

Matthews-Vu Medical Group 719-632-4455 www.matthews-vu.com